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In what ways did slavery change from 
the 18th century to the 19th century? 
(lots) 

●​Middle passage/Atlantic slave 
trade 

●​Second middle passage 
●​Abolition 
●​Tobacco to cotton 
●​Different meanings of freedom 
●​Paternalism 

 
In what ways did the rights/roles of 
women change over time?  
 
In what ways did industrialization affect 
the North and South differently? (lots) 

 



To what degree did abolitionists 
accomplish their goal by the 1860s? 
(some) 
 
Compare/contrast the American 
Revolution and the Civil War.; * 
 
In what ways have the civil rights of 
women, Native Americans and 
African-Americans been challenged?  
 
In what ways was freedom restricted for 
African-Americans, women and Native 
Americans during the 19th century? 
(some) 
 
In what ways did colonization lead to 
globalization?  
 



In what ways did industrialization 
influence the US? (lots) 

●​Separation between north and south 
●​Slavery 
●​Immigration 
●​Women  
●​Class divide 
●​Technological/infrastructure 

development 
 
To what degree has the Constitution 
evolved over time to expand the rights 
of non-whites?  
 
 


